
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As you may be aware, a group of students have been organising this year’s leavers’ prom on 
behalf of those in the current Year 11.  We have managed to secure the venue, catering and 
entertainment and are now in a position to start to sell tickets.  The tickets are priced at 
£33.00 per person and will include all catering for the evening. 
 
The evening will be held at The Barnyard, Upchurch on Wednesday, 19th June and will start 
at 7:00 p.m. and finish at approximately 11:30 p.m.  The price of the ticket includes entry, all 
food, entertainment and a photo booth which provides free prints (we are looking into 
prices of photographers). 
 
Those wishing to bring guests can bring a ‘plus one’ at an additional cost of £33.00, but 
unfortunately we are unable to offer the ‘plus one’ to anyone in a year group lower than 
Year 11. 
 
Payments can be made either in full or in instalments; however a deposit of £20.00 must be 
paid by Friday, 15th March, with the remainder due by Friday, 10th May.  Once we have all 
payments by the final deadline, we will then be able to issue tickets.  All payments can be 
made via the Fulston Manor WisePay system or cash/cheque at the School Finance Office. 
 
We would like to say thank you at this point to Fulston Manor School in allowing us to sell 
the tickets through the School for this outside-of-school event. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Fulston Manor School Prom Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Nicole Fitzjohn 
Office Manager 
Fulston Manor School 
Brenchley Road 
Sittingbourne 
Kent   ME10 4EG 
Tel: (01795) 475228 
Fax: (01795) 428144 
e-mail: nfitzjohn@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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